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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly celebrated children who have showed “kindness” this week. Well done to the 

following children:  

Reception: Evie    Year 1: Holly     Year 2: Alex 

Year 3: Ben          Year 4: Hollie    Year 5:  Isla       Year 6: Sophia 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 95.6% 

Well done to Year 2 & 3 for best attendance this week at 98%!  

 

Date for Diary  

• February half term 24th to 28th 

• Tues 4th March – Shrove Tuesday @ breakfast club – booking has closed  

• Tues 4th March – Y3 DT Parent/Carer workshop 2pm to 3.25pm  

• Wed 5th March – World Book Day plus special lunch (menu on website calendar) 

• Wed 5th March - Reception Class - WBD Story & Snuggle with parents/carers 9 – 9.30 

• Mon 24th March – Y5 Easter celebration workshop @ Birtley Methodist Church 

• Mon 31st March – Reception class trip to Hall Hill Farm 

• Thur 10th April – Easter Celebration special lunch (menu on website calendar) 

• Friday 11th April – Break up for Easter – Returning Mon 28th April 

• Thur 8th May – Reception class trip to Safetyworks 

• Mon 2nd June – Inset day  

• Mon 1st Sept – Inset day  

                                                          

Child unwell? How long should you keep your child off for? 

For Example: sickness and diarrhoea: even if there is only 1 episode of either or/both, you must keep your 

child off school for 48 hours after their last episode, bugs spread quickly in schools affecting both pupils 

and staff. We have had an outbreak of sickness in one class this week with 6 children being sent home 

yesterday. If your child isn’t well, please keep them at home. For all other types of illnesses please check 

out: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

 

Rights Respecting  

Article 39: I have the right to help, to get better if I have been hurt or 

badly treated.  

 

Farewell to Miss Fielding  

Today we say farewell to Miss Fielding who has been part of the Reception team since October 2022.  We 

all wish her the very best as she takes on the next step in her career and we thank her for all the hard 

work and dedication she has given Portobello.  

 

Late to school?  

Please bring your child into school via the main entrance, you will need to check in your child via the 

Reception iPad – Click on “Pupils” in the top left hand corner, Late Arrival, put your child’s firstname then 

tab across to then add surname, Teacher – you can add year group ie: R for Reception, then a number for 

all other year groups eg: 1 for Year 1, finally add a reason for being late. The KS1 doors close at 8.50am, 

KS2 at 8.55am prompt. 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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World Book Day 2025 – ‘Read My Way’ on Wednesday 5th March 

 

 

We are excited to celebrate World Book Day this year with the theme ‘Read My Way’! Due to our school 

calendar being extremely busy, we will be holding our school World Book Day on Wednesday 5th March 

2025. 

At Portobello, we understand the pressures that many families are facing due to the cost of living, and we 

want to ensure that everyone can take part in a way that feels comfortable and enjoyable. 

This year, we are embracing the theme fully — children are invited to come to school wearing whatever 

they feel best reading in! Whether that’s fancy dress, pyjamas, casual clothes, or even their school 

uniform, all are welcome. The focus of the day will be on the joy of reading and celebrating books in a way 

that feels personal to each child. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone’s reading outfits and sharing a wonderful day filled with stories, 

imagination, and fun activities! 

 

Happy World Book Day! 

 

 

 
Easyfundraising 

Thank you to everyone who is supporting us for free on #easyfundraising. Your continued support means 

the world to us! If you've not signed up yet, please join today and you can raise free donations for 

Portobello Primary School every time you shop online this year! Over 8,000 retailers like eBay, Argos, 

Marks and Spencer, John Lewis & Partners, Etsy, Tesco and Just Eat will donate at no extra cost to you.  

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/portobelloprisch/N7TLLL/c2s/FZ9Up2Ac/CE947/facebook/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/portobelloprisch/N7TLLL/c2s/FZ9Up2Ac/CE947/facebook/
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